
 

 

  

Thank you for supporting Piano with Rebecca during 2022.  

It has been a pleasure teaching you and/or your child and it warms my heart 

to see the constant improvement of my students as they learn more and 

discover what they can achieve personally.  

Your support has been amazing. It’s been great getting to know all the 

students and their families. 

Piano with Rebecca will be putting out a newsletter every term throughout the 

year to let you know of what is happening and with any important updates.  

The Studio will be closing 16th December, 2022.  

This is the final week of the school term. 

 

October 2022  

Holiday time for everyone 

during school holidays 

and also myself taking a 

well-deserved break. 

November 2022 

New term of adventure 

with new students 

December 2022 

Studio closes on 16th 

December, 2022 

January 2023 

Studio opens on Monday 

9th January for a new year 

of adventure. 

MONTHLY NEWS 

Teacher ID: 191124  

0401 686 023  

piano@classicit.net   

https://piano.classicit.net 

 

Simply Music simplymusic.com  

Please feel free to read more about this breakthrough method.  

What’s on in the Studio 

https://www.facebook.co

m/pianowithrebecca/ 

Keep up to date 

with Studio news 

& updates. 

Our webpage is our front 

door with all the 

information that you 

require.  

Please promote your 

student successes with 

others & see how music 

spreads joy within your 

community. 

Check us out on… 

First Introductory Sessions 
We will be holding these sessions for anyone who is interested to learn 

about the Simply Music program.  

We explain how the program started and show how easy it is to learn for 

any age.  

So, if you have always wanted to learn to play the piano or had lessons 

that you didn’t follow through with as a child, this method is for you. 

Teaching days and times for 2023 

A new year always brings challenges as the children settle into their 

routine for the year but the Studio will accommodate everyone’s needs 

as best as possible. Please contact the studio as soon as you are able 

and book you student into your preferred timeslot. Payment for the first 

month will ensure that timeslot for the term. 

Teaching days are Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursdays.  

Singing for fun & enjoyment 

Exercises your heart and lungs, help relieve stress and  

releases endorphins making you feel good. 

No experience, talent tone or skill is required 

Tuesday 2.00pm -3.00pm & Thursday 11.00am – 12.00pm 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pianowithrebecca/
https://www.facebook.com/pianowithrebecca/


Teaching Days  Public holidays Piano Party 

 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat NOTES 
JA

N
U

A
R

Y
 

2
0

2
3

 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

01

02 

New Year's Day NY 

Holiday 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 09  Studio OPENS to 

students 
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   1 2 3 4   

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 06 Public Holiday 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18   

19 20 21 22 23 24 25   

26 27 28 29 30 31 1 02 Piano Party 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 05  Term 1 ends 

❖ The Studio will be closed from 16th December 2022. Please have a safe and enjoyable holiday. 

❖ The Studio will be re-opening on 9th January, 2023 and will be operating for 40+ teaching weeks in 2023.  

❖ Please contact the Studio this first week to plan students schedule and payment plan. 

❖ Payments for students can be paid by term*, monthly* or weekly. (*Discounts applied)  

❖ Please read the Policies that are on the website. https://piano.classicit.net/  

 

Everyone is invited to share in the awesomeness of our students. 

Their hard work and determination is sure to inspire families and friends. 

Sunday afternoon 2nd April, 2023 (more details next year) 

https://www.calendarlabs.com/holidays/us/new-years-day.php
https://piano.classicit.net/

